
 

Welcome to Week 10 TERM 3 
 

Greetings from Lake Ainsworth everyone. We had a great day yesterday raft 

building and stand up paddle boarding. The weather is a bit chilly but the lake is 

quite warm. Everyone enjoyed a yummy dinner of spaghetti followed by a games 

night and an early night for most! Today we are snorkelling, sailing and discoing 

in the evening. It’s a tough life! 

NAPLAN Results - Naplan results for Years 3 and 5 were sent 

home last week. The teachers are extremely pleased with all the 

student results and we are above state average in every aspect. This 

was the first time the online tests were trialled and our students 

exceeded. Well done girls and boys. I need to point out that this is only one form 

of assessment and the best way to gauge your child’s progress is to have a chat 

with their teacher. 

Orientation Day and Iluka Pre-School Visit - Last Thursday we 

were joined by our new 2019 kinder students as well as the kids from Iluka Pre-

School. Everyone enjoyed a great day full of art, craft, games and sport. Thank 

you to Miss Leanne and the staff from the Pre-School and thanks to Mrs Adey for 

coordinating the day. The Term 4 Orientation Dates will be sent 

home in the first week next Term.  
 

Touch Footy Gala Day - Well done girls and boys. Mrs 

Shannon, Miss Kim and Miss Veronica reported that each and every student tried 

their best and enjoyed a great day. The skill level improved throughout the day 

and your behaviour and fair play was once again outstanding!  
 

Office Closed - Please note that the school office will be closed from 

Wednesday-Friday this week. You can still phone the school or call in and leave 

a message with the teachers. 

 
No assembly this Friday 

 

Students Return Monday October 15 - Please note that 

there is no staff development day next Term and all students return to 

school on Monday October 15.  
 

To say this has been a busy Term would be an understatement. We have had 
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 September 24 - 28       

         Yr 5/6 Lake Ainsworth  

 

 September 28  

         Last day Term 3 

 

 October 15 
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Wed - Judy & Help needed 

Fri - Judy & Rosie 

Important Dates 

 

 
Enjoy the  

School holidays! 
See you Monday 15 

October 

             CANTEEN ORDER FORM  PLEASE RETURN ON WEDNESDAY   
 

This Friday we will be serving - chicken burger. Crumbed chicken breast with 
lettuce and mayonnaise. ONLY $5 
 

Childs name .......................................................Class.......................              

Childs name .......................................................Class.......................           

Childs name ............................... ………...…….Class.......................             



 

environmental visits, Healthy Harold, Orientations, excursions, athletics and of course a very special birthday! 

Well done everyone and a special congratulations to the students who have not only had a great Term but their 

application and progress in their learning during this busy period has been outstanding! 

 

Safe and Happy Holidays everyone and make sure you enjoy some quality family time! 

Greg Speirs   

 

 

Canteen news  

 

This week canteen will open Wednesday RECESS and 

FRIDAY lunch. 
 

Friday lunch is chicken burger. Crumbed chicken breast with lettuce and 

mayonnaise.  

 
Volunteers are: Wednesday Judy and help needed. Friday Judy and Rosie.  
Cheers Lucy 

KINDEr ORIENTATION 

Pictures of teachers and students from Iluka Pre-
School at our Kinder Orientation last Thursday  

 

Archie Denley Theo Wiblen 

Work of the Week 
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